
 
 
 
 
 

October 4, 2017 
 
Mr. Michael J. Mosley 
Secured Transportation Services 
5210 Palmeto Court, Suite 107 
Buford, GA  30518 
 
SUBJECT: HIGHWAY ROUTE APPROVAL APPLICATION (NRC NO. 256) 

ROUTE:  NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF STANDARDS AND TECHNOLOGY 
TO THE SAVANNA RIVER SITE DOCKET NUMBER:  070-07011 

 
Dear Mr. Mosley: 
 
After review of the content of the information in the route application for transportation of spent 
nuclear fuel, dated August 10, 2016, the NRC has determined the submittal to be complete.  
The NRC is currently conducting a detailed review of the application and the ability of the 
proposed route to meet the applicable regulatory requirements.  Our goal is to complete our 
review of the application within 45 days of the date of this letter. 
 
If you have any questions, desire to change your application, or wish to obtain additional 
information concerning your application, please contact Gerard Jackson at (301) 287-3593 or 
via electronic mail at Gerard.Jackson@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
       
      /RA/ 
       
       

Paul Harris, Chief (Acting) 
Fuel Cycle and Transportation Security Branch 
Division of Physical and Cyber Security Policy 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
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